Summary of Meeting

The neighborhood meeting took place on December 23, 2019 at 6:00pm.

One neighbor was in attendance, Susan Sage. Susan’s only concern was about what type of tenants
would be attracted to this house if it was rented in its current condition. We assured her that we would
be fixing it up and once the repairs are done it would attract very pleasant renters and a respectful
neighbor. We exchanged contact information with her so there were ever any concerns she could call
us,
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